
 

 
March 2017 

 

 
 

Expressions of Interest for appointment to  
Edith Cowan University Committees and Boards  

 
Edith Cowan University’s governance arrangements include a number of committees and boards which 
include external community members.  In order to enhance the pool of potential members of these 
committees and boards, the Nominations Committee of Council would like to invite Expressions of Interest 
from community members willing to contribute to the governance of the University. 
 
Council is keen to ensure that the membership of its committees and boards reflects the skills and experience 
required to oversee the advancement of the University whilst reflecting the diversity which a complex and 
contemporary organisation needs.  Expressions of Interest are sought from individuals with skills and 
experience relevant to the governance of a multi-million dollar enterprise, and with a desire to help shape 
the direction of the University and thus play a direct role in developing professionals and leaders for the 
future.   
 
Members of Council or its committees and boards are not remunerated. 
 
As most members serve multiple terms, only one or two vacancies may arise each year.  There are often 
specific skills required.  Those submitting Expressions of Interest are asked to understand that it may not be 
possible to obtain a position in the short-term.   
 
ECU has a rich culture and strong sense of inclusion and particularly welcome applications from people 
culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds, people with disabilities, Indigenous people, women, young 
people.  
 
An Expression of Interest should include a current resume and a short (one page) outline as to why you are 
attracted to a role on ECU’s Committees or Boards.  To submit an Expression of Interest, or for further 
information, please contact the Manager, University Governance, Strategic & Governance Services Centre: 
 

Tony Lazzara 
08 6304 2706 

t.lazzara@ecu.edu.au 
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